
New Information Posted January 27th, 2023 

The estimated completion date for the Unplanned Dunn Maintenance has been extended to 

Friday, February 10th, 2023.  

All other details remain unchanged. 

Previous Information Posted November 14th, 2022 

This Operational Alert is being issued pursuant to Sections 8.1 and 20, GT&C, of EGT’s Tariff and 

shall constitute notice of Force Majeure for unplanned maintenance at EGT’s Dunn Compressor 

Station located in Logan County, Arkansas and in EGT’s North Pooling Area.  This maintenance 

will begin immediately, with an estimated completion date of January 31st, 2023.   

During this maintenance, capacity through the Dunn Compressor Station will be limited. 
Capacity will be impacted in EGT’s North Pooling area including, but not limited to, points on 
Line OM-1, Line J, Line BT-1 and Line T.  
 
Shippers with Firm Receipt Point Rights from the North pooling area should nominate point to 

point from their primary receipt point to maintain the highest priority level of service.  

Should any of the details of this plan change, EGT will notify shippers by updating this posting.  

EGT will schedule nominations on each impacted day in accordance with its Tariff.  This alert 

will remain in effect until further notice. 

If you have any questions concerning this Alert, please contact your scheduling representative.   

 


